
1 January 2024:  New Reimbursement for Pet Travel Fees 

2024 brings a new entitlement for personnel with pets during a PCS move.  Service members and 
families may now submit associated expenses for reimbursement during their PCS voucher 
process. The entitlement is for only one pet (dog or cat) and is limited to $2,000 for an overseas 
move or $550 for movement within the United States.  Travelers using AMC Patriot Express 
missions will receive a memo receipt for pet travel fees.  Please ensure you receive a receipt for 
your pet's travel fees during check-in for your flight. 

For guidance on pet expense reimbursement due to a PCS, refer to the Joint Travel Regulations, 
Chapter 5, Part A, Paragraph 050107. 


